
 

 

10th February 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer Science Club again to KS2 children, please note 
this will be their last opportunity to take part this academic year. It will run on a 
Thursday from 3.20pm – 4.20pm. The club will run during the Spring term, 
commencing on Thursday 27th February 2025. 
 
Children will have the opportunity to explore science in a fun way through 
investigations and experiments. There is no cost associated with this club. If your child 
would like to attend, please complete the permission slip below and return to school 
by Friday 14th February.  
 
Your sincerely, 
Mrs Baines 
Teaching Assistant 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

SUPER SCIENCE CLUB 
 
Child’s Name…………………………………………..……..………...Year………………………………  
 
I will collect my child from school after Science Club at 4.20pm.  
 
Years 5 & 6 only - I give permission for my child to walk home at the end of Science 
Club (4.20pm). 
 
Signed………………………………………………………  (Person with parental responsibility) 
 
Print……….………………………………………………..  Date…………………………….   
 
Contact Number………………………………………… 


